June 28, 2016

To: James & Alyssa Penkowski 

From: Rob Minton

Enclosed please find the tax bill for the 2016 tax year for your home. As noted in our agreement, you’re responsible for the taxes on your home. 

Can you pay this directly do the county before the due date?

I have included the actual bill received so you can use the payment coupon with your payment. This will ensure your payment is applied to your home.

If you have any questions, please call me at 440-721-7541.

Best,

Rob Minton
